
 

Elementary Uniform Policy 1 

 

ELEMENTARY UNIFORM POLICY 2020-2021 
      

GAA uniform guidelines are communicated at time of admission or visit the GAA website 
for information. The student uniform is compulsory and students are to arrive at GAA in 
their complete school uniform.  
 

Uniform Guidelines   

 

● All black shoes 

● Socks: Solid black, blue or white 

● If girls wear leggings/stockings/pantyhose/tights under their skirts, color must be solid 

navy blue or black 

● Ties must be worn with the oxford shirt at all times during the school day 

● For Physical Education, Athletic shoes must be worn 
 

Don’t miss out on celebrations for being on time and wearing full uniform! 
 

 

GAA may not require uniforms whilst participating in after or out of school activities 
or on designated special dress days. However; students should be properly dressed 
in a manner that is not offensive to our host country. The following rules will apply:  

● No tight clothes 

● No spaghetti strap shirts 

● No exposed midriff 

● No hoodies 

● No offensive logos or expressions on clothing 
 

Personal Presentation: 

 

Students are expected to arrive at school and depart from school in FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM. 
During school hours and while in school uniform, the following rules apply: 

 

● No make-up or jewelry is allowed 

● Students with pierced ears may wear one pair of studs or tiny hoop earrings. 

● Rings should be small without edges or loose parts 

● Necklaces should not be visible 

● Except for tasteful natural color highlights, students are not allowed to dye their hair. 

● No visible body piercings 

● Non-regulation outerwear may not be worn in school; it should be kept in lockers. 
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Please Note: Students can wear the PE uniform for the entire school day on 
days when the student has PE classes scheduled.  
 

On swim days, students should wear their GAA school uniform and bring the recommended 
school swim kit. 
 

 

Recommended swim kit includes: 

 

● Dark blue/navy swimwear 

● Dark blue/navy swim cap for long hair below collar line 

● Towels to dry off 

● No watches or bracelets 

● Flip-flops/sandals should be brought to be used in case of fire alarm, school shoes will 

be used in lieu of forgotten flip-flops/sandals 

● Goggles are recommended 

● Plastic bag is recommended to put wetsuit in after class 
 

All Kindergarten students need to have an extra set of clearly labeled uniform clothing (shirt, 
shorts, underwear, and socks) sent to school in a Zip- Lock bag in case a spare is needed. 

 
 

The school uniform is available for purchase at Threads Store at Capital Mall. To view the uniform 
guide, please visit the website from THREADS, GAA’s uniform service provider: 
http://www.threadsme.com 
 
Due to the current Covid-19 situation, we would like to inform that the uniforms for GAA will only 
be distributed from Threads’ Retail outlet in Capital Mall. There will be no uniform sale from the 
GAA school uniform store.  
 
Threads is implementing a pre-booking facility on Threads’ website where every parent need to 
pre-book their visit at a date and time (from the available time slots) that is convenient to them 
before visiting the Threads’ Retail Store to purchase the uniforms. This would help to 
manage/restrict the number of parents visiting the Retail outlet in line with the Covid-19 
measures. 
 
 

http://www.threadsme.com/

